PANOLA COUNTY GROUNDWATER CONVSERVATION DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD ON GMA-11 DESIRED
FUTURE CONDITIONS

The Panola County Groundwater Conservation District is currently receiving public
comments on the proposed desired future conditions for the area aquifers that were
recently adopted by Groundwater Management Area 11 under §36.108, Texas Water
Code. Groundwater Management Area 11 includes the following groundwater
conservation district: Neches & Trinity Valleys Groundwater Conservation District,
Panola County Groundwater Conservation District, Pineywoods Groundwater
Conservation District, and Rusk County Groundwater Conservation District. The
proposed desired future conditions and supporting materials for the area aquifers are
available at the District's office at 419 West Sabine Street, Carthage, TX 75633 or on
the District’'s website at www.pcged.org. The District will hold a public hearing on the
proposed desired future conditions on June 28, 2016, at 419 West Sabine Street,
Carthage, TX 75633. Public comments will be accepted by the District through August
31,2016, at the District office by mail or email or at the public hearing. For more
information, please contact the District at district@pcgcd.org, or 003-690-0143.
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